
 

 

                                                                            

     May 7, 2021 
 

Alanna Trivelli 
107 W. 33rd Street 
Richmond, VA 23220 

RE: FY19 John R. Justice Student Loan Repayment Program 

Dear Ms. Trivelli,  

 Thank you for your participation in the John R. Justice Student Loan Repayment Program (JRJSLRP). I am pleased to 
inform you that you have been selected to receive your second loan repayment assistance payment in the amount of 
$4,739.80 under federal grant 2019-RJ-BX-0013. Our plan is to disburse the funds on your behalf via a one-time payment 
to the lender you indicated on your application. As a reminder, please review the Service Agreement you submitted 
when you applied for the specific conditions of the program.  

We are happy to collaborate with the Bureau of Justice Assistance in providing incentives to employ and retain 
prosecutors like you to assist us in strengthening the criminal justice system in Virginia. Thank you again for your interest 
and congratulations on your selection!  

 If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Albert Stokes, Grants Manager at (804) 786-4011 or via e-mail at 
Albert.Stokes@dcjs.virginia.gov. 

          

                
          Sincerely, 

 

                
         Shannon Dion 
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